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SISD follows NSLP (Nation School Lunch program), SBP (School Breakfast
Program) and FFVP (Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program).

Every school year, every school must perform no less than one on-site review of the
meal counting and claiming system and the readily observable general areas of
review identified under 7 CFR 210.18(h) in each school operating the National
School Lunch Program (NSLP) and at least 50% of schools operating the School
Breakfast Program (SBP) under its jurisdiction.

Each on-site review must ensure the school’s claim is based on the counting and
claiming system, as implemented, and yields the actual number of reimbursable
meals, respectively, served for each day of operation.

In November and beginning of December, all our schools had NSLP on-site reviews:
7 schools (100%) had Lunch on-site reviews and 4 of them (more than 50 %) had
Breakfasts on-site reviews too.

Also, this fall, NSLP at SISD was scheduled for Technical Assistance (offsite and
onsite reviews) for school year 2023-2024. CNP state on-site review was in Thorne
Bay school (Breakfast and Lunch) in 12/12/2023.

Technical Assistance i1s a federal requirement to ensure the District understands
program guidelines.



